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The Internet of Things involves a web of data which requires planning to

access and manage. During this training, we will explore devices and their

connected systems, to understand how they create valuable evidence and

could have significance at crime scenes. Examination through live

demonstrations on how to retrieve and review the data, identify

applicable Fourth Amendment concepts, and apply them to build a legally

defensible and ethical case will be discussed.

No Fee
About

Registration Deadline: July 19, 2024.

Training Schedule:

10:00 am - 5:00 pm Eastern (1 hour lunch break at 1:00 pm)

To receive a certificate, you must attend the entire training.

Register for Internet of Things Privacy Concerns: What Communities Need to Know on August 8, when you register

for Criminal Investigations!

Is This Training For You?

Law Enforcement

Prosecutors

Contact Information

Elizabeth French

(920) 560-1475

elizabeth.french3410@fvtc.edu

https://ncjtc.fvtc.edu/trainings/TR01667827/TRI2420825/internet-of-things-privacy-concerns-what-communities-need-to-know
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